
23/01/2021 

MRS Sheila Dickson 
39 Norfolk AVE 
Collaroy NSW 2097 
Sheiladickson1@mac.com 

RE: DA2020/1597 - 67 Pacific Parade DEE WHY NSW 2099

It has come to my attention that yet another development is being proposed for the already 
over crowded Dee Why! This ‘boarding house’ sounds awful and adds to the stress of living on 
top of each other in wha sounds like extremely small units. Apart from the above two reasons 
for my disapproval of this being built there is also a severe lack of parking spaces for this 
development. 
I think it’s time to put people first in the community and not allow another developer who 
doesn’t care about people or the over crowding just about their greedy profit. 
I generally don’t make submissions but really feel that this type of development in Dee Why 
needs to stop. 
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